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This letter is to assure you that the confidential personal information you have entrusted 
with us at the Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health (LACDMH) is protected 
by various state and federal privacy laws.  Moreover, the Los Angeles County Board of 
Supervisors is committed to protecting the confidential personal information of its 
residents regardless of their immigration status as required by law. 

We at LACDMH are committed to our clients as well as our clients’ safety and 
confidentiality.  We will, at all times, take the steps necessary to protect our clients’ 
confidential personal information.  We will not release such information to Immigration 
and Customs Enforcement (ICE) entities or personnel unless authorized and required 
by law.   

We understand that these are difficult and confusing times.  We are committed to 
serving you to the best of our ability with quality care for your mental health needs. 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact your 
case manager or primary therapist. 

 


